
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

3rd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of the week.  

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 6th May: Bank Holiday (school closed to all pupils)  

Monday 13th to Thursday 16th May: Y6 SATs week 

Friday 24th May: Cup Assembly (9.00am) 

 

Year 6 Performance Dates 

Our Year 6 performances will take place on Monday 8th July and Tuesday 9th July, both 

at 6.00pm. (Not June as in last week’s letter – apologies for the error.) 

 

Girls Football Team 

Our fantastic Year 5&6 girls team won yet another game yesterday, beating 

Breakwater Academy 3-0, with goals from Billie, Carys and Lily. Congratulations to the 

team for a fabulous performance!  

 

Musicians 

And a very big well done to our fantastic piano and recorder players, who put on a 

superb performance in this morning’s assembly – we are very proud of you all. Thank 

you to Mrs Fryer for organising such a great event.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend – it’s an extra long one!  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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